
National Safe Boating Week Proclamation

Four members of the Dunedin
Flotilla 11-10 attended the meeting at
City hall in Dunedin May 18, 2023 at
18:00. From left to right are David
McGee FSO-VE, Gordon Thomas FC,
Marilyn Hendricks historian, and Parks
Honeywell Past FC.
During the meeting we received

recognition of the duties that we
perform in Dunedin for boat safety. We
were honored to receive the
Proclamation recognizing National
Safe Boating Week for May 20-26,
2023 stepping off activities the whole
week.

Above is a photo of the
Proclamation presented to
the Dunedin flotilla 11-10 on
May 18, 2023. It recognizes
boat safety activities
including the importance of
taking boat safety courses,
wearing PFDs while on the
water, and boating without
intoxication.
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